
Saint Mary’s PTFA invites all children to 
 

Scoot and Skate 

2023! 
 
This popular event invites all children to bring their scooters or roller skates to school and 

to stay and scoot in the playground at the end of the school day. 

All children must wear helmets. Sorry no electric scooters or hoverboards!   
  

Tuesday 7th March 2023 – Rec/KS1 

Wednesday 8th March 2023 – KS2 

After school until 4.15pm  

Come along and have some fun with your class friends and help us to 

raise some money for school funds.    
  

Entry is £2.50 per child paid in advance (places will be limited). This 

includes a snack and drinks. Permission slips and entry fee must be 

returned by Monday 6th March and places will be allocated on a first 

come first served basis.   
Many Thanks – Saint Mary’s PTFA  

 

Scoot and Skate Permission Slip   

I give permission for ______________________________ in year __________to 

attend Saint Mary’s Scoot and Skate 2023. 

I understand that my child must bring their own scooter / skates into school and wear a 

helmet to take part in this event.   

I enclose my child’s £2.50 entry fee/will pay on ParentPay for the event.   

Signed ________________________ Print Name ____________________________ 

 

I would love to come and help out on the KS1/KS2 (please circle) event. Please 

contact me on ______________________ 


